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Missing Persons

Duluth Police are attempting to locate 41-year-old David Storbakken. Storbakken was last seen on Monday, May 5 in the downtown Duluth area. He
is described as being a Native American male, 6 foot, 160 pounds, with a faded eagle tattoo on the back of his left hand. If anyone has any
information on his whereabouts, you’re encouraged to call 911.
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